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The Rural Community of Campobello Island
924 Route 774, Unit #3

Welshpool, NB
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Campobelloclerk2@yahoo.ca

March 14, 2022

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission
280 Slater Street, PO Box 1046, Stn B
Ottawa, Ontario

K1P5S9
interventions@cnsc-ccsn.ge.ca

Re: License Renewal at Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station

We are writing this letter in support of the NB Power Corporation’s application to renew their
license to operate the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station.

The Rural Community of Campobello applauds NB Power for striving to maintain the power
demands of the province, and we recognize that nuclear energy makes a major contribution to
our power supply. We also acknowledge that since the recent refurbishment at the Point
Lepreau facility, nuclear power can be generated for New Brunswickers at low cost.

Nuclear power is one of many ways we can reduce greenhouse gasses and provide greener
energy to the province. The Rural Community of Campobello Island support NB Power’s request
to renew its operating license for the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station.

Sincerely,

Harvey Matthews

Mayor
The Rural Community of Campobello Island
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